commentletters - Proposed changes to water policy for Sea Ranch

From:

Mary Williams <elias.williams1@gmail.com>

To:

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date:

3/24/2010 1:18 PM

Subject: Proposed changes to water policy for Sea Ranch

CC:

<ecarillo@sonoma-county.org>

SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Dear Sirs/Madams,

As property owners at the Sea Ranch, we are very concerned about the proposed SWCRB policy, which will adversely affect our community's water supply. We feel it is very important that this propossal be amended to ensure an adequate supply to our community throughout the year. Water should not certainly be redirected to instream flow when it is not needed. And at the very least the impact of the policy on the Sea Ranch community has to be taken into full consideraton.

Sincerely yours,

Mary L. Williams and Peter M. Elias 36660 Mariners Drive The Sea Ranch